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Sent via email 
 
December 14, 2021 
  
 
Jacob St. Mary 
HSES Manager 
Nouryon Pulp and Performance Chemicals LLC  
1775 W Oak Commons Ct.  
Marietta, Georgia 30062  
 
RE:  2021 Hydrogen Pipeline Standard Inspection – Nouryon Pulp and Performance 

Chemicals – Moses Lake WA (Insp. No. 8288) 
 
Dear Mr. St. Mary:  
 
Thank you for your letter, dated December 9, 2021, addressing the findings of our 2021 Standard 
inspection. 
 
Staff accepts Nouryon’s proposals to bring these items into compliance on the condition that 
valves V5601 and V5602 are added to your atmospheric corrosion inspection program. 
 
Staff thanks Nouryon’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this inspection.  
This inspection will be closed as of the date of this letter. 
 
If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Dennis Ritter at (360) 
402-0066.  
    
Sincerely, 
 
 

Sean C. Mayo 

Pipeline Safety Director 
 
cc: Stephen Hernandez, Principal Conslutant, The Comp Group 
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